From: Gilbert, Timothy T. [mailto:Timothy.Gilbert@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, July 22, 2019 10:51 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Approval for Travel

Please be advised that from February 8-9, 2018, a CPD Officer assigned to Unit 191, traveled to a destination specified by the Federal Government in connection with an ongoing investigation.  The Officer received reasonable travel expenses from the U.S. Government and accepted no gifts or honoraria and made the trip in his official capacity.

V/R,

Sgt. Timothy Gilbert
Chicago Police Dept.
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